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 NSCAS Assessment 
 The NSCAS Assessments in science, reading and math were administered April 24-26th.  We 
 witnessed notable growth in both reading and math.  We won’t know our actual proficiency rates 
 until after the Dept. of Ed. sets the new cut scores later this summer.  Overall, I was pleased with 
 the results. 

 Preschool Graduation 
 The school year is coming to an end quickly.  The last day for preschool will be Thursday, May 
 11th.  There will be a Preschool Spring Program at 9am with Preschool Graduation at 1pm.  We 
 currently have 18 preschoolers that will be moving on to Kindergarten.  For the 2023-2024 
 school year, the AM preschool is at 16 students while the PM preschool is at 20 students.  Our 
 new preschool teacher for next year is Emily Pearson. 

 Elementary Field Day 
 The Elementary Field Day is scheduled for Tuesday, May 16th.  The field events will begin at 
 9am with running events starting at 12:30pm.  The field day will include the following events: 
 long jump, high jump, softball throw, 800 meter run, 50 meter dash, 200 meter dash, 400 meter 
 dash, 100 meter dash and 4x1 relay.  Hopefully, we will have a sunny day filled with fun. 

 Elementary Awards 
 The Elementary Awards Program is set for Wednesday, May 17th.  In addition to awards 
 presented by classroom teachers, there will be awards for Band, Vocal, Quiz Bowl, Reading, 
 NSCAS Growth and Perfect Attendance presented at the program. 


